Licensing Service (01582) 546040 licensing@luton.gov.uk A01- 555717

APPENDIX D

Mr Kashif Ali Choudhry 57 St Catherines Avenue Luton LU3 1QG

10th January 2011

Dear Mr Choudhry

RE: Objections to Fee Increase

Thank you for your letter, which we received on 23/12/2010 regarding the above. The matter will be referred to the Regulation Committee for consideration in February 2011.

Until that date the rates for driver, vehicle and operator licence fees will be held at the existing amounts. Please note that this will only hold those licence fees as advertised.

Please note that the charge for the unmet demand has not been levied since 1st April 2009.

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Tony Ireland Licensing Service Manager Licensing Service (01582) 546040 licensing@luton.gov.uk A01- 553740

Luton Borough Drivers Union PO Box 2513 Luton LU3 9AZ Fao Mushtaq Ahmed

23rd December 2010

Dear Sir,

RE: Objections to Fee Increase

Thank you for your letter, which we received on 23/12/2010 regarding the above. The matter will be referred to the Regulation Committee for consideration in February 2011.

Until that date the rates for driver, vehicle and operator licence fees will be held at the existing amounts. Please note that this will only hold those licence fees as advertised.

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Tony Ireland Licensing Service Manager